Synopsis of the Joint Board of Directors Meeting, December 18, 2017


A discrepancy in the cited dates regarding the payment and delinquency dates of membership forms at the end of each year between the newly approved and changed Standing Rules, Membership 2 and the ByLaws Article VI - Dues was discussed. It was moved and seconded to propose changing ByLaws Article VI as follows: “The annual dues of the Association shall be decided by the Elected Board, and shall be due in accordance with Standing Rules, Membership 2. Dues are non-refundable. The fiscal year shall be January 1st through December 31st.” The motion passed unanimously. At the January 2nd breakfast General Meeting, the proposed ByLaws change will be announced. It will then be posted on the bulletin board and on the website for membership review and subsequent vote at the February 6th breakfast General Meeting.

The November financials, the 2018 Budget  and a Budget Address were presented for approval. 
It was moved and seconded to approve all of the above. The motion passed unanimously.

A 2018 Sponsorship Program Budget was presented for approval. It was moved and seconded for approval. It passed unanimously.

[bookmark: _GoBack]To speed up play on all par 3’s and, most importantly, on SaddleBrooke 2, a method of waving up the following group was suggested. Also presented was an additional strategy called “flowing from the green” that also speeds up the pace on all holes. It was unanimously agreed to suggest both methods to the membership in the January General Meeting, although the methods are not requirements.






